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2017 UGA COMPREHENSIVE CAMPUS STATISTICS

•  The UGA Griffin Campus reported three public property burglaries in 2017. Upon further discussion with the City of Griffin Police Department, it was determined that 
each reported incident did not take place on the University’s public property. As a result, the 2017 statistics have been updated to remove these three reports.




